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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the additional material.
The information tended to make me feel it could be quite misleading to assume the MCCO
project could affect atmospheric conditions in any meaningful way whereas in contrast, I have
direct experience as to how significant a contribution this project would make to the
employment of myself, my work colleagues and my company.
I did not find any information in the material that would dissuade me from my previous
comment was that I strongly support the Project.
 
 
Regards,

Bruce Crofts
Senior Estimator
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From: Bradley James <Bradley.James@ipcn.nsw.gov.au> On Behalf Of IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Sent: Wednesday, 31 March 2021 5:39 PM
Cc: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: FW: Mangoola Coal Continued Operations Project (SSD 8642) - Additional Material
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
You are receiving this email because our records show that you have previously expressed an
interest in the Mangoola Coal Continued Operations Project (SSD 8642), either to the
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (Department) or the Independent Planning
Commission (Commission).  



 
In accordance with the Commission’s ‘Additional Material’ policy, the Panel considers that it
would be assisted by public comment, via email only, on the following new material provided to
the Commission:

the transcript of the Commission’s meeting with EPA, NSW Health and DPIE on 25 March
2021;
the EPA and DPIE presentation material at the Commission’s meeting on 25 March 2021;
and
the Applicant’s Response to the Commission, dated 30 March 2021.

 
Please find a copy of this information on the Commission’s website:
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/projects/2020/12/mangoola-coal-continued-operations-project-
ssd-8642
 
Public comment may be made only on this new material and must be received via email
(ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au) by 5pm AEST Monday 12 April 2021. This deadline will be strictly
enforced, and late submissions will not be considered by the Panel nor uploaded to the
Commission’s website.
 
Regards,
 
Brad James | Principal Case Manager
Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000
p: +61 2 9383 2100 | f: 9383 2133 |  www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
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